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INFORMATION
REMINDERS

EVENTS

Dates for new academic year

2022/2023

Monday 21st November  
Athlete visit 

Monday 28th November 
Open Day

Friday 2nd December
Hendra class Truro Museum trip
Christmas Fayre - 3.30pm

Monday 12th December - 2pm
KS1 Christmas performance 

Tuesday 13th December
KS2 Christmas performance 2pm

and 6 pm
Bags2School collection

Thursday 15th December
Christmas lunch

Parent governor meetings:
12.01.23 - 9.00am 
03.03.23 - 2.00pm
24.04.23 - 9.00am 
22.06.23 - 2.00pm

INSET days
5-10 June 2023

Good afternoon all,

Thank you to those of you who are helping out at
school. It is lovely to see people in school listening
to readers or helping to rearrange furniture etc. We
can achieve much more if we do it together. We
don’t just take parents as volunteers so if your
child’s granny or grandad has a spare afternoon
and would like to fill it in the company of our lovely
children then they are very welcome. Just let the
office know. It was great to see some of you at the
Phonics meeting with Mrs Reeves too so thank you
for attending.

Derek Thomas, our local MP has been in to talk to
the children today. We are hoping he can help us
to get the funding to cap our mine shaft in the
forest area. We held hustings for the school
Parliament today and I’m pleased to announce
the following children as MSP’s (Member of School
Parliament) for Germoe School:
Class 1 - Robin, Charlie, Enheduanna
Class 2 - Herbie, Milaina, Sam
Class 3 - Arlo, Sully, Elsie

On another note, we are looking for natural
resources so if you could help with logs; sliced logs
for learning trays and displays/ trunks for outdoor
seating, we would really appreciate it. Also, if you
know of anyone who has a large cable reel that
isn’t any use to them, please could we have it for
an outdoor table.

Have a lovely weekend!    Paula Blackburn



INFORMATION

of
the 

Perranuthnoe Class - Leo for settling into Germoe School so well

Hendra Class - Mawgan - for excellent focus and presentation in maths

Godrevy Class - Elsie- For approaching new challenges with a calm and

positive attitude.

N
FROGS
Bag2School collection on Tuesday 13th December.  
Hi Everyone,
There is now a grey lidded box by the school entrance for Christmas Tombola
donations. 
We are collecting "Filled Bottles and Jars" and hope that each child could donate one
item or an item per family if possible. They can be a bottle of anything - a bottle of
squash / sauce / beer or a jar of preserves or even a recycled jar of filled with sweets
/ hairbands / ingredients for a bake ... everyone loves a Christmas surprise!
Many thanks in advance for your donations!   
Germoe Christmas Fair:
Friday 2nd December 2022 straight after school for festive fun!
We are hoping to be making some beautiful Willow Christmas Stars ✨. We need some
donations of "Christmassy" ribbon / wool / string / cord for some additional sparkle!
Please bring any donations to Mrs Care.
Many thanks from the FROGS crew xxx
t

Athlete Visit
On Monday we have Jordan Hart coming to work with all classes. If you haven’t

already, please ensure all sponsorship forms are returned to school and online

payments made via the just giving page. All children will need to wear PE kit on

Monday.

Twitter and Instagram
The Federation of Germoe and Boskenwyn Schools are on twitter and Instagram!
Twitter: @BoskenwynGermoe
Instagram: boskenwyngermoe
Feel free to follow us and spread the word to encourage others to hear about the

wonderful things happening in our schools.



CLASS UPDATE

Godrevy Update
Today Derek Thomas came and we were talking

about the school forest and how they might be

able to fix it. He also said it might take a while. 
This week we have been writing about mythical

beasts, we have written about what they look

like, what would happen if you met them and

what they do. Miss Symons has been really

impressed with all of our writing.




Perranuthnoe Class Homework
In order to access the weekly homework task on Seesaw you will need to login to the Seesaw

Class app using the QR code, rather than as a family member. You can find more detailed

information on the school website under Parent Info/Seesaw. If you need help or would like a

new copy of the login for your child, please pop in to see us or email.

kknight@fbgschools.co.uk
Katie Knight
kknight@fbgschools.co.uk

Wraparound Care (breakfast club and afterschool care) - available every day from 8.00am

- 9.00am and 3.30pm-4.30pm. Please contact Mrs Care in the office to book your child/ren

in. We do ask for 24 hours notice of any cancellation and also that they are picked up

promptly, in order for you not to incur a charge. 

Panto 
This year instead of attending the panto at the Hall For Cornwall we will be joining with

Boskenwyn School to watch the Squashbox theatre company’s Christmas performance at

Gweek Village Hall. More information to follow next week. 

St Germoe PCC recognises the likely problems that people will face over the winter months

and in an effort to provide help and support has decided that the Church Hall will be open to

anyone between the hours of 9am until 4pm Monday to Friday starting in November. Packet

and tinned foods will be available and also the option for people to cook their own food. The

Hall will be heated and it is hoped that full use will be made of the facilities. 
In addition Wi-Fi has now been installed in the Church and can be accessed free of charge

be anyone, the details are on the notice board inside the Church and to the left of the door. 

Open Day
The children will be bringing home a flyer about our Open Day that is taking place on

Monday 28th November.  Please feel free to share this information 
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